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TO: Vice Mayor & Council Members

VIA: Russ Blackburn, City Manager

THRU: Kristina Ciuperger, Deputy City Manager CZ
FROM: Caroline Sturgis, Director, Office of Management & Budget, and Procurement
RE: Request to withdraw Item 8h and 8j Second Reading of Ordinance 21-81 &

Ordinance 21-83 Conveyance of Real Property

Staff is recommending that these 2 items be withdrawn from the September 13, 2021 Council
meeting. The proposed buyer is no longer interested in the properties.

Cc: Margaret Carland, Deputy City Attorney
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